
Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 

Circular no.: 17-020/D06 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Circular on Chinese-language learning programme for P.2 students 

11th September, 2017 

  To help P.2 students improve their Chinese language learning skills, our school will 

provide after-school supplementary language courses for them. Details are as follows: 

 

  Date 18/9/2016– 5/1/2018 (Every Monday) 

  Time 3:30 pm － 4:30 pm 

Venue School Campus 

Fee Free 

Remarks For enquiries, please contact Ms. POON Yuk Chi. 

                                                      Yours faithfully, 

___________________ 

                                                Chow Kim Ho 

                                            Principal 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 

Reply Slip of Circular no. 17-020/D06<Please return to Ms Poon Yuk Chi via the class teacher> 

Circular on Chinese-language learning programme for P.2 students 

Dear Principal, 

I have acknowledged receipt of the circular regarding to the Chinese-language learning 

programme for P.2 students. 

I * □ agree that my child participates in supplementary language learning programme 

  for P.2 students.  

 □ do not agree that my child participates in supplementary language learning 

programme for P.2 students.  

 Student’s Name: (  ) Parent’s Signature:  

Class:  Date:  

* Please put a ‘’ in the appropriate box. 


